
LATE TESTIMONY
From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaN.gov
Sent: Sunday, February 12, 2012 8:56 PM
To: WLOtestimony
Cc: captcoon @gmail.com
Subject: Testimony for HB2871 on 2/13/2012 9:00:00 AM

Testimony -for WLO 2/13/2012 9:00:00 AM HB2871

Conference room: 325
Testifier position: Support
Testifier will be present: Yes
Submitted by: James B. Coon
Organization: Ocean Tourism Coalition
E-mail: captcoon~agmail.com
Submitted on: 2/12/2012

Comments:
The OTC Supports HB 2871. For many years there was a Kaanapali Users Group monthy meeting
hosted by DOBOR/DLNR. DOBOR quit hosting this group several years ago and has left the
Kaanapali stakeholders without a voice. There were several important procedural policies that
have been reversed to the detriment of the Kaanapali Stakeholders. We concur that this is a
good idea and would like to see this bill passed.
Sincerely,
James E. Coon, President; OTC
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